
 

 

 
September 3, 2024, Newsletter                          

 

Scenic Park Elementary          
3933 Patterson St. Anchorage, Ak, 99504  
907 742-1650 

 
Message from the Principal 
 
Hello Scenic Park Families, 
   

      It has been an exciting first two weeks of school. I am proud to see the amazing 
learning that is happening at Scenic Park. Our students will begin fall benchmark 
assessments (mClass and MAP) this week. This data is crucial to identify the strengths 
and challenges of your child's learning and allows us to develop intervention groups to 
target those needs. Please see the links below with more information pertaining to 
mClass and MAP Benchmark Assessments.   
  Interested in being part of the Scenic Park family? We are looking for Noon Duty 
Support Staff to assist with student supervision during lunch and recess. It is a great 
opportunity to get out and play with the students. Hours are 10am-1:00pm and pay 
starts at $15.00/hour. If you are interested, please contact the office.  
  Safety is always at the forefront here at Scenic Park. We will continue to practice 
monthly evacuation drills and prepare our students with the ALICE safety protocols. 
This will include a school wide evacuation to our rally point, Cook Inlet Head Start 
(corner of Patterson St and Tudor Rd) on Tuesday, September 17th. You can continue 
to help increase safety at Scenic Park, by following the directions of staff at the parent 
pickup/drop off areas. This can be a challenging area, especially at the end of the day. 
Please be patient and again, work with the staff on duty to help with traffic flow. 
Remember, our parent drop off/pickup area is a fire line and ALL vehicles must be 
attended with a driver. It is in violation to leave your vehicle unattended in a fire lane.  
     All exterior doors will be locked beginning at the first bell, 7:50am (8:50am on 
Mondays). If you need to enter the building after this time, please use the Main 
Entrance. We encourage parents to drop their children off at the front door or line up 
area and avoid walking students to the classroom. This will help with building routines 
and keeping our students and staff safe. We are having exterior doors being left open 
after the starting bell. We thank you for your part in keeping Scenic Park a safe place 
to learn and work. 
 
 *mClass Assessment Information: Click the link mClass Newsletter Information 
*MAP Assessment Information: Click the link MAP Newsletter Information 
 

      
 
    

Sincerely,                              
Marco Christian   
Principal      

Upcoming Event 

September 11th  
Picture Day 
 
September 12th  
PTO Meeting, 2:45 pm 
 
September 13th 
Family Movie Night  
 
September 27th 
Jog-A-Thon 
 
 
 
 
 

Important 
Announcement 
PLC Mondays 
 
8:40- Students having 
breakfast only. 
8:50- First bell, students 
enter building. 
9:00- Tardy bell, classes 
begin. 
Lunch Schedule- 
2:30 – dismissal  
 
Tuesday- Friday 
 
7:40- Students having 
breakfast only. 
7:50- First bell, students 
enter building. 
8:00- Tardy bell, classes 
begin. 
Lunch Schedule- 
2:30-dismissal  
 
 Mission: To foster 
resiliency and 
perseverance in all 
students. 
 
Vision: Students and staff 
will recognize both 
successes and challenges 
as opportunities for 
growth. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1ooiqzYNkZHCDXmKj6Q5ykRTUO3YCIAN-%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing%26ouid%3D107272788888254293633%26rtpof%3Dtrue%26sd%3Dtrue&data=05%7C02%7CEchols_Cathy%40asdk12.org%7C0b0e98f874be4901146308dccbde008f%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638609401551854843%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wNPh%2BtA3%2F6O%2BPjpzkPFVc8BJIr5aeFROncVI0qz3tuY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F17rkLZdrRlqzabNMPHW52y9asdb6gIc1ORTNtMCGB_Rc%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C02%7CEchols_Cathy%40asdk12.org%7C0b0e98f874be4901146308dccbde008f%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638609401551867238%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=iGfp%2BLdY6xU7abZXMHTkq%2BV3JOM2X0CltXrnGaFuwLc%3D&reserved=0


 

 

   

         
 
 
Message from the nurse 
  

Scenic Park Eagles are hooked on health (and fishing!) 
Summer might officially be over, but the fishing is still great! Salmon are being caught on the Kenai and 
many lakes around Anchorage have been stocked. Cheny lake, right near us, was last stocked with 4,721 
Rainbow trout on June 
12! Check https://www.adfg.alaska.gov/sf/FishingReports/index.cfm?ADFG=R2.ReportDetail&area_key=1 f
or up-to-date fishing reports. 
 
Did you know that there are lots of health benefits to eating fish? Two we're focusing on at school are the 
improvement to brain health and improving the quality of sleep. Ask your kiddo if they've read the bulletin 
board yet that explains why. If you have a photo of your kiddo(s) fishing that you would like added to my 
bulletin board, please send them in! 
 
While out fishing, we need to be concerned about water safety. Do you always wear your life jacket? Show 
me a photo of your kiddo in their life jacket while fishing, boating, or swimming for a prize from the nurse's 
office. 
 

                                                                                                                                              
   
We are off to a great start this school year. If you haven't already, please make sure your kiddo's health care 
provider sends a copy of their allergy/anaphylaxis or asthma care plans and you bring their emergency 
medication to the nurse's office. These will be required to participate in after-school activities. Stay tuned for 
information on upcoming flu-shot clinics.               

 
 Katie Clausson, BSN RNC 
School Nurse 
Scenic Park Elementary School 
Anchorage School District 
(907) 742-1651Fax: (907) 742-1677 

  

Show your school spirt by wearing 
your Scenic Park shirt every 
Friday! 
 
Order forms are available outside 
the front office with prices. 
Payment is by check or cash.  

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.adfg.alaska.gov%2Fsf%2FFishingReports%2Findex.cfm%3FADFG%3DR2.ReportDetail%26area_key%3D1&data=05%7C02%7CEchols_Cathy%40asdk12.org%7C27353e0f87064177212c08dcc20ffed2%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638598621184805274%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QeEPfFO6xr%2BxBxRsZcEqgRErh1%2FbnlhXgJvc%2BREiPb8%3D&reserved=0


 

 

Top Water Safety Tips:																																															 
  



 

 

News from PTO 
Hello members, PTO  
 
The Parent Teacher organization (PTO) board wants to send a warm welcome to both new and returning families to Scenic 
Park Elementary. By joining the PTO you will have the opportunity to connect with other parents, volunteer for activities and 
support our amazing teachers. We are excited to partner with you to ensure a fun and successful school year! 
 
MEETINGS 
The first meeting is September 12th at 2:45pm 
 
PTO meetings are scheduled for the second Thursday of each month at 2:45 in the Scenic Park Library with an option to join 
virtually via Zoom. The Zoom link will be sent out with the meeting agenda the day prior. 
An email will be sent out a week before to remind everyone of the upcoming meeting.  
 
EVENTS 
Our first event for the year is Movie night which is scheduled for September 13th at 6:00pm located in the Scenic Park gym. 
Please consider volunteering for this event. 
 A separate email will be sent with a sign-up link. 
* Please remember to fill out the ASD Volunteer application as soon as possible. This is required (each school year) before 
volunteering for any school event. 
Here is the link:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSft2SM758xCY0fkBu7cYj6vdYGO4RRJt7LFAqrCKaQDHMwPMg/viewform 
 
Attached you will find the 2024-2025 list of Scenic Park activities.  
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to email us! 
 
-- 
Scenic Park Elementary PTO 
President: Devin Finch 
Co-Vice Presidents: Trina Resari-Salao, Brittany Francis 
Treasurer: Melanie Wahl 
Secretary: Jennifer Smith 
 

Check out information about Battle 
of the Books and more on the 
Librarian’s Newsletter. Click on link 
below… 
 
https://secure.smore.com/n/b6juz 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSft2SM758xCY0fkBu7cYj6vdYGO4RRJt7LFAqrCKaQDHMwPMg%2Fviewform&data=05%7C02%7CEchols_Cathy%40asdk12.org%7Cdabec03a6d6847fbd07208dcc93bdea5%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638606506195012094%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VmsUUc%2B8wEiuxRpPz8Y1mLJRY%2F6ojBPelrTPSwqi1kM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsecure.smore.com%2Fn%2Fb6juz&data=05%7C02%7CHatcher_Tiffiny%40asdk12.org%7C89df2721f8b34f3b799d08dccc5eab3b%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638609954189549625%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OLBBoZpLuIkyUT%2Fzz5EZaLdRBJvwVdyZRlYrb3SZldI%3D&reserved=0

